
Minutes of the special meeting of the Board of Education held on September 8, 2021 at the 
Unified District Office. Those present were Rani Pecenka, Robert Miller, Ray Swearingen, and 
Jeff Shamburg; Superintendent Pam Irwin and 8 guests.  
 
Vice President Robert Miller called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.  
 
The board discussed the upcoming bond election with representatives from Steifel, McCown 
Gordon and Alloy. 
 
Another special meeting to discuss the bond election was planned for September 28, 2021 at 
7:00 p.m. at the Tescott Lions Club Building. 
 
Vice President Robert Miller adjourned the meeting  
 
 
 
Cindy Regnier 
Clerk of the Board 


